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TO OUR INCOMING FOURTH GRADERS AND THEIR GROWN-UPS AT HOAE:

We are so excited to welcome you to 4th grade! This

will be a year full of fun, new learning, and exciting
adventures. To help our class start the year strong, we
are using a shared supply system. Instead of
individual supply lists for each student, | have
created a classroom Amazon wishlist. This ensures
that every student has access to the same materials
and that our class is fully stocked for success. If you
and your grown-up would like to contribute, please \ P
scan the QR code at the bottom of this letter to view
the wishlist. All items will be shipped directly to the
classroom. Every item purchased helps create a well-

prepared and supportive learning environment for dll
students. Thank you so much for your support! We
truly appreciate it!

Thank you so much!
Warmly,

Misy Jacy




